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' '/(é DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES Public Health Service
a Centers for Disease Control

and Prevention (CDC)
Atlanta GA 30333

April 22, 2010

John Greenewald
The Black Vault

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of
January 7, 2010, pertaining to copy of the FOIA case log for the calendar year 2009.

Enclosed are documents you requested.

Under authority of the Freedom of Information Act at 5 U.S.C. 552(b)(6) and the
Department’s implementing regulation at 45 CFR 5.67, names and other information, the
disclosure of which would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy,
were deleted from these documents.

You have the right to appeal this decision to deny you full access to agency records.

Send your appeal, within 30 days from the date you receive this letter, to the Deputy
Assistant Secretary for Public Affairs (Media), U.S. Department of Health and Human
Services, Room 17-66, 5600 Fishers Lane, Rockville, Maryland 20857. Please mark both
your appeal letter and envelope “FOIA Appeal.”

Sincerely yours,

__> &~

Katherine Norris
CDC/ATSDR FOIA Officer (Acting)
Office of the Chief Information Officer
(404) 498-1580
Fax: (404) 498-1575

Enclosures

10-00353








































































































































































































